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Reg charity no 232219

I am delighted to report we have a new Fundraising Co-ordinator, Claire Porter. Claire joined the Branch on 15th October and hopefully you will all get to meet her at the next Friends Meeting and at future events.

About me:

For the last three years my husband and I have been living in New York City.  During the past two years I worked at the American Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (ASPCA) as Co-ordinator in the Humane Education department.  I also volunteered at various organisations including KittyKind, where I administered medications and supplements to shelter cats and kittens, and was a founding member of a therapeutic horse riding programme based in New York City.

Before living in the States we lived in London for nine years where I worked at the British Broadcasting Corporation for most of that time.

It is in New York that we adopted two ten year old cats called Stella and Lil' Kim.  All four of us now live happily in the rural Harrogate area.  I am very much looking forward to working with everyone involved with the branch, and contributing to a hopefully prosperous future.
Animal Update

We have had a very busy summer with re-homing with cats and kittens. We normally have a quiet time with re-homing during the school holidays however, this summer we have been busy re-homing throughout. By the end of August we had re-homed as many animals as we did in all of 2006. Even the older cats we have managed to find homes for in a matter of weeks.

I am pleased to say that even our two long stay residents Kola and Kia have been happily re-homed together. Due to the unseasonably warm autumn we are having kittens still coming into our care. 

If you are interested in giving a loving home to one of the animals in our care then please contact the Branch.

Branch Microchipping Campaign

The Branch Campaign ran throughout September and resulted in 194 animals being microchipped throughout the region. This is well up on last year’s figures and I would just like to say a big Thank You to the Vets who supported the campaign. 

Fundraising

 Southland’s Bupa Dog Show raised £362 which was brilliant considering it was such a foul day and the Dog Show had to be held inside the nursing home.

Thank You to Bupa for the support and we are delighted that is now an annual event.

Morrisons Boroughbridge in August raised £129 and Harrogate raised £253.

Wetherby Autumn Fayre raised £300 with a further donation of coins of £11.

Sainsbury’s collection raised £312.

Morrisons Boroughbridge in October raised £216.

Thank you to everyone who donated their time to support our fundraising events, it really is appreciated.

Jumble Sale @ Hampsthwaite

Saturday 10th November @ 1pm

We require as many volunteers as possible to help on the day please, as well as any jumble, books and tombola prizes. Jumble can be brought to the Memorial Hall in Hampsthwaite from 10.00am on the morning of the sale. If anyone has any prizes for the Tombola they can also be brought on the day or to the Friends Meeting on the 6th November.  I need two people to run the Tombola on the day so if anyone would like to volunteer in advance I would be very grateful.

Lottery

July Winners 

1st Julia Moore (22)

2nd Martyn Greenwood (48)

August Winners

1st Ruth Greenwood (41)

2nd Jean Irving (44)

Christmas Meal

The Branch Christmas Meal will be held on Wednesday 19th December @ The Kestrel on Wetherby Road in Harrogate @ 7.00pm.

If you would like to book your place then please can you let me know no later than Tuesday 6th November. I will also require a non-refundable deposit of £5 per head.  

EVENTS 2007

Saturday 27th October Morrisons @ Boroughbridge Collection

Tuesday 6th November

Friends Meeting @ The Kestrel 7:30pm

Saturday 10th November – Jumble Sale @ Hampsthwaite Village Hall

Wednesday 19th December

Xmas meal – The Kestrel
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